
 

 
Public Notice on Restriction of Heavy Vehicle  

between Lad-Umsyiem and Dawki Bridge 

 

Shillong, September 26, 2025: The Additional Deputy Commissioner, Pynursla Civil Sub-

Division has informed the general public and all concerned that movement of goods/boulder 

laden trucks shall remain restricted from Lad-Umsyiem to Dawki Bridge until complete 

restoration at the site is carried out and the road is declared safe for use of such vehicles. 

 

All transporters and commuters are to take note of this restriction and to kindly extend their 

cooperation. 

 


